
☺ Mrs. Anderson & Miss Knight
Please feel free to call, send DOJO message, or e-mail me any questions or concerns about your child. Thank you! 

             
            
            
            
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
         
 

 

Activities 
October 17-30- The Big Squeeze” Drive 

October 21-24- Parent/Teacher Conferences 

October 23- Unity Day: Wear Orange 

October 24- Cash’s Birthday 

October 25- No School: Fall Break 

October 30- Boo Stew Supplies Due 

October 31- Halloween Party 12:30-2pm 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

October 18, 2019 

Mrs. Ashley Anderson 

Creekside Elementary 
(605)717-1210 

 

 
 

 

Reading:  The World Around Us 
We will continue on in our unit in which we are 
identifying and explaining key events in stories. We 
will learn how to look for the central message, or 
main idea of a story- this is a huge 3rd grade skill. 
Writing:  Narratives  
Students finished their narratives this week. We will 
be working on some foundational skills in the next 
few weeks to improve their writing. 

Math:  Division & End of Unit 
Next week, we will finish our first unit in math. This 
will put multiplication and division skills to the test by 
solving more complex problems. We encourage you 
to practice flashcards at home to help their fluency!  

Science/Social Studies:    
Economics 
“The Big Squeeze” was launched this week. We 
encourage you to ask your children for more 
information about it. This project will incorporate 
economics as well as offering services to a good 
cause.  

 

 

Weekly Words  
 

swimming  swam  getting coming came  having  
doing   ended  happened happening started joked  
received  smiled smiling blunder bullying 

 

October Above & Beyond: Congratulations to Sydney for being 
selected as this month’s Above & Beyond recipient for Respect! 
 

Star of the Week: Congratulations to last week’s student of the 
week, Noah! Thank you for being a role model to the class! 
 

Halloween Party: We will celebrate Halloween on the 31st at 12:30-
2pm. Students are asked to bring their costume in their backpack 
to school. Please send a costume that your child can easily put on 
over their clothes quickly without help and that will help celebrate 
the day in a fun way. We will wear change after lunch. Please no 
scary masks, fake weapons, painted bloody faces or gory costumes. 
 

Candle Fundraiser: This goes until November 5!! Keep selling! 
 

Moby Max: You can access it at home: www.mobymax.com  and 
our school code is: sd844. The students can do language, vocab, 
math, and fact master categories for practice.  

 

 

  

 

Notes 

http://www.mobymax.com/

